
 
From: Bruce Hodge [mailto:bruce@goway.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 16 February 2012 12:49 PM 
To: Trans-Pacific Partnership Agreement 
Subject: Trans Pacific Partnership Trade Agreement 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Goway is a major travel operation with offices in Sydney (Australia), Toronto and 
Vancouver.   
 
We strongly support Canada’s participation in the Trans Pacific Partnership Trade 
Agreement. 
 
Bruce Hodge, 
President 
Goway Travel  
350 Kent Street 
Sydney, NSW 2000 
 


